
THINK OUTSIDE THE BOX
The ACLU says this about the House’s proposed
compromise on FISA.

While we still have concerns about aspects of
the new House FISA bill, the American Civil
Liberties Union is encouraged by the new draft –
particularly the language on state secrets,
which would allow the cases to go forward while
allowing the telecommunications companies to
assert any defenses.
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